THE NYSUT RETIREE

RETIREES OF BRENTWOOD SCHOOLS

Volume 2, Number 1

September 4, 1992

MEETINGS MEETINGS

WHO: ROBS (Retirees of Brentwood Schools)

WHEN: Wednesday, September 16, 1992

TIME: 3:00 p.m.

WHERE: BRENTWOOD PUBLIC LIBRARY 2nd Avenue and 4th Street

As you know ROBS has gotten off to a flying start. Our membership is growing rapidly, as is the enthusiasm of our retirees. We look forward to your presence at this the first meeting of the fall season. We shall conduct business, partake of refreshments, and meet and greet friends both new and old.

This is the only meeting to be held at the Brentwood Public Library. All future meetings will take place in the DiPietro Center in the Brentwood High School. Please make a note of these dates.

1992: Wednesday, October 14 1993: Wednesday, February 3

Wednesday, December 2 Wednesday, March 31 Wednesday, June 2

--SEE YOU ON SEPTEMBER 16th--

ROBS MEMBERSHIP GROWS AND GROWS

I am pleased to report that ROBS now has over 160 paid members and we are still growing. Membership cards are in the works and we will get them to you as soon as they arrive.

This will be the last newsletter mailed to non-members so ... please send in your dues and join now.

1992-93 DUES FOR RETIREES OF BRENTWOOD SCHOOLS - \$15

NAMEPHONE		PHONE #
ADDRESS	THEM SE	MERRITM
YEAR OF RETIRE	MENT	Med sens roam
TEACHER	SECRETARY	CLERICAL
Please tear of	f and make checks paya Retireer of Bree Harriet Pepine, 82 Gloria Boulev Hauppauze, New Y	Treasurer

WELCOME TO NEW RETIREES

Phyllis Baumann Margaret Bloom Grace Fishenfeld Marilyn Flamberg Bernard, LeBron Thomas O'Connor Joseph Purcell John Rivera John Sherin Warren Walker

CONSTITUTIONAL AMENDMENT

The Executive Board is proposing a Constitutional Amendment to read as follows:

III: AFFILIATIONS

This organization is an independent affiliate of (the Brentwood Teachers Association,) the New York State United Teachers, and its national affiliates.

To be accepted, this amendment must receive a 2/3 vote of those present and voting at our September 16 meeting.

COME JOIN THE CROWD!

This is an exciting opportunity for us to get together once again! As RETIREES OF BRENTWOOD SCHOOLS (ROBS) we have formed an organization that will keep the lines of communication open. Teachers, secretaries, clericals everyone who retired as a member of NYSUT - is eligible to become a member.

We've had an overwhelming response to our call for membership. At the start of this new year, we now number over 150 paid-up members. If you're not one of them, why not? We've got lots of plans in store for the coming year. It's always fun to catch up on the adventures of those you worked with all those years. NOSTALGIA IS IN AT ROBS! Make your \$15 check payable to Retirees of Brentwood Schools (or ROBS).

TO OUR FLORIDA RETIREES: If you retired before 6/30/91 you have the option of joining either your Florida chapter or ROBS to maintain your benefits and to have NYSUT Retiree Delegate voting representation. (You may join both, but you have only one vote!) If you retired after 6/30/91, your membership must be continued through ROBS only.

TO ALL SECRETARIES AND CLERICALS: Regardless of the year in which you retired, you are eligible for membership in ROBS - and we welcome you! When your bargaining group became affiliated with BTA, you became eligible for NYSUT membership and benefits as well.

TO EVERYONE: Don't miss this opportunity to become a member! Come to meetings, meet new and old friends, get involved with a committee. Join us for what promises to be an active and stimulating experience.

We look forward to having you with us!

Dorothy Zuckerman, President

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

September 15, Tuesday
ED 21 Retiree Council
General Meeting - 10:00 a.m.
Connetquot Public Library
September 16, Wednesday
ROBS Welcome Back Meeting
3:00 p.m.
Brentwood Public Library
REFRESHMENTS